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8th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Red Nose Day 

 

Our school is supporting the Comic Relief ‘Red Nose Day’ Appeal by having a ‘Wear 

Red Day’, on Friday 18th March, when children and staff may come into school 

wearing items of red clothing.  This fundraising event helps people live free from 

poverty, violence and discrimination.  This includes funding organisations that are 

supporting people right now in the Ukraine and those attempting to cross the 

border. 

 

We suggest giving a donation of £1 per pupil - this money should be brought into 

the classroom by your child on 18th March. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher  
 


